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In this talk I will share my experiences using an online homework system in an introductory statistics course. I will

discuss how implementing the system has impacted my own teaching and students’ learning in the course. In addition,

I will present survey results on students’ attitudes toward this method of assigning and assessing homework. (Received

September 21, 2011)
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